
 

 

 
January Monthly Meeting 

Monthly Meeting Thursday January 5, 2016     

 

MESSAGE:    “Happy New Year” We wish all had a great Christmas and Santa got everyone something!  Now we 

begin 2017.   This meeting is our fifth of the 2017 lodge year.  It will NOT be a dinner meeting.  I hope it doesn’t 

snow and if there is a question of cancel we will put it on the radio and your always welcome to call me at 508-754-

0486 to find out.  To those of you that are our snow birds or partial ones in the warmer state for vacation, enjoy!  

Bring the warmth back with you.   We continue to ask that you bring in new members.  We are honored to have 

them.   

 

THE PRESIDENT:   I’d like to thank, Maria Sciannameo, her sisters and all those that helped make the Christmas 

party such a success. It was none the less a fabulous time and a great opportunity to get friends and relatives together 

to share.  Please stay safe and be mindful of family and friends.   

 

CHRISTMAS PARTY:   An update will be provided at this meeting  

 

CARNEVALE:  Our annual Carnevale celebration will be held February 18
th

, at the Mt Carmel Recreation center. 

Michelle Elworthy, Kate Mercadante and Donna Domiano will be chairing this event this year.  Jeans will be 

catering and Ambrosiani will provide the music.   We will also be face painting, costumes parade and special other 

games and entertainment.  This should be one of our more enjoyable Carnevale celebrations.  Tickets are $40 per 

person and will be available at the meeting.    

 

SCHOLARSHIPS:  Start thinking about people deserving of these scholarship.  Applications will be available soon.   

 

 HEALTH AND WELFARE:  If you know of a lodge member who is ill, please call Sister Elena Olivieri at (508) 

845-1272 so that she may send them a card and let them know we care.   I personally thank Sister Elena for chairing 

this important committee as well as handling all that she does.    

 

CONTACT:   For all other questions and/or concerns, please contact Recording Secretary, Sister Paula Rigero at 

508-757-7096 or 508-612-7880 or myself at 508-754-0486.  Follow our Lodge at www.osiaworcesterlodge168.org 

 

Fraternally yours, 

Kevin L Mercadante 
Kevin L Mercadante, Lodge President.  

 

Please detach and submit or mail to below address 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------                                                                        
2017 Annual Membership Dues  

$45.00 Regular Members, Social Members 

Please make check payable to: 

Worcester Lodge # 168 O.S.I.A. 

P.O. Box 2371; Worcester, MA 01613 

 

Name and amount:  ___________________________________________________________$________________ 
Please Circle: Regular or Social Member 
 

Any other Comments (e.g. address change, email,  etc): _______________________________________________ 

http://www.osiaworcesterlodge168.org/

